
 

1016 24th Avenue NW 

Norman, OK 73069 

  

TEL 405.329.2555 

FAX 405.329.3555 

www.GarverUSA.com   

  
March 9, 2022 

 

 

Ken Giannone 

Capital Projects Engineer  

Norman Utilities Authority  

201-C West Gray 

P.O. Box 370 

Norman OK 73069 

 

Re: WB0212 - Water Well Lines Phase II – Franklin Road & 60th Ave. N.E. 

 Norman, Oklahoma 

 

Dear Mr. Giannone, 

 

Garver agrees that the WB0212 - Water Well Lines -Franklin and 60th Ave. N.E. is complete as of 

January 28, 2022. Garver recommends that the project be final accepted and final payment be made.  

 

Please call me if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

GARVER 

 

 

 

 

Jeffrey G. Chavez, P.E. 

Project Manager 

 

 

 


